Racine

Ty Habitat

April 21, 2011

Mr. Brian O'Connell

Department of City Development
City Hall, Room 102

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, WI 53403

RE: 1138 Racine Street, Racine WI

Dear Brian,
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Per discussion between you and Jan Roland on April 21, 2011, Racine Habitat for Humanity, Inc. would
like your assistance in getting the title of the property at the above mentioned address transferred to

our name.

It is our understanding that the property is currently owned by Racine County. Therefore, you would
have to make a request that Racine County transfer the property to the City of Racine, which would then

be transferrable to Habitat.

We thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter. Please contact either Jan Roland at
770-0604, or myself at the office at 637-9176.

Regards,
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Nancy Jacques
Executive Director



